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April 2017 Newsletter  

Upcoming Events 

Academic Concepts  

 

1-2 (Bunnies and Balloons) 

2-3 (Under the Sea) 

3-4 (Cultural awareness)  

 

Jolly Phonics – (group 2)  ck, e, h, r, m, d 

   (group 3) g, o, u, l, f, b 

Oral Counting: 10-20 

Number Value: 7-8 & revision 

Colour: Light blue 

Shape: oval & revision 

Value: Tolerance 

 

 

 

 

Notice Board  

 

 

Photo Day 

Wednesday, 19th April 

Thursday, 20th April 

 

International Day 

Thursday, 27th April 

 

Simba Nursery children are ready to experience 

the multiculturalism that Abu Dhabi provides by 

celebrating the upcoming International Day. 

 

All parents are invited to take part and attend 

this exciting event. 

 

We will be celebrating the different countries of 

the world with cultural displays and food. 

 
Stay tuned for more details. 

Song of the Month 

The Fish in the Sea 

(to the tune of “The Wheels on the Bus”) 

 

The fish in the sea go swim, swim, swim 

Swim, swim, swim; swim, swim , swim 

The fish in the sea go swim, swim, swim, 

All through the day! 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Welcome back everyone after a relaxing spring 

break, and a warm welcome to new comers who 

joined the Simba family. 

 

The UAE is known for its multicultural society. 

Therefore building bridges between all cultures, 

friendship, love and tolerance are something that 

is essential to nourish and raise a child who 

appreciates and understands the different colors, 

races and religions of the world. 

 
 

Note to Parents 


